Woodard, Marina (UTC)

From: Soiza, Anne (UTC) _

Sent: Thursday, January 22, 2009 4:29 PM

To: Ferchert, Helge

Cc: Woodard, Marina (UTC); Lykken, David (UTC)
Subject: RE: Pierce County Audit Response Request

Received and noted

From: Ferchert, Helge [mailto:Helge.Ferchert@pse.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2009 4:23 PM

To: Soiza, Anne (UTC)

Subject: Pierce County Audit Response Request

Good afternoon Anne,

As per our discussion this afternoon, we are requesting a 30 day extension (from the current due date of January 23, 2009 to
February 23, 2009) to provide the response to the 2008 Standard Inspection of Pierce County Distribution System letter.

Thank you
Regards
Helge




